Wabasso, Florida
March 12, 1972

Mr. W. E. Parker, Treasurer
WAYLAND CIVIC CLUB
Wayland, Kentucky

Dear BEverette:

I have received a letter from Scoutmaster,
Fhillip Johnson, Wayland Troop No. 26, with supporting
signatures of Dan Slone, Fred Hall and J. T. Spillman
having to do with a contribution of $1,000.00 from the
funds we have in support of the Scout movement and their
needs to help them do a better job with these fine boys
there at Wayland. I am signing the authority and I know
you will agree that no better place could be found for
which to make a contribution.

Those who work in Scouting, such as Phillip,
are doing a good service to our community - working with
the boys and helping them to start right on their long
road of lifies I salute this effort.

I am preparing the authority, signing
myself, and returning it to Phillip to have the others

.

sign and deliver it to you - as authority for issuing
the check.

Will you please handle.

Sincerely yours,

WAYLAND CIVIC CLUB
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Phillip Johnson



